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                                  गु$%&'ा )ु$िव&,ुः  गु$द/वो महे4रः  । 

                                  गु$ः  सा8ात् परं %' त=ै ?ी गुरवे नमः  ॥ 

Dear Parent, 

Teacher’s Day, celebrated annually on 5th September, is a special occasion to honour the invaluable 
contributions of our teaching community and to commemorate the birth anniversary of Dr. Sarvepalli 
Radhakrishnan. This day is dedicated to recognizing the dedication, hard work, and selfless service 
of teachers who play a crucial role in shaping the future by transforming countless lives. 

To celebrate the tremendous efforts of our teachers, we will be holding Teacher’s Day celebrations 
with our students on 4th September 2024. Our celebrations would not be complete without the 
participation of our students, who are the heart of our educational institution. Students are 
encouraged to share a poem, thought, song, or dance to express their love and to honour their 
teachers.  

In keeping with our school’s philosophy of "simple living, high thinking," we kindly request that 
students refrain from bringing expensive gifts for their teachers. Instead, they can express their 
appreciation through a handmade card. 

As is our tradition, 5th September 2024 will be a holiday for our students, allowing us to 
dedicate the day entirely to appreciating our teachers. 

Regards 
Headmistress 
Delhi Public School Surajkund 
 

 


